
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/14/2015 1:59:55 PM

Subject: RE: SRS 65th Anniversary

Josh –
 
Suggested response?
 
Rob
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 1:56 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: SRS 65th Anniversary
 
 
 
From: Asberry, Derrek [mailto:dasberry@aikenstandard.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 12:48 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: SRS 65th Anniversary
 
Hi, Chaney. Hope all is well.
 
We're working on an SRS 65th Anniversary package that will highlight the past, present and future of the site.
 
We obviously wanted to reach out Gov. Haley and get her perspective on site operations as well as the concerns 
associated with work.
 
I have a few questions below that I'm looking to get answers for by 3 p.m. tomorrow (Thursday, Oct. 15). 
Would be great if we could her on the phone for about 5 min but if that's not feasible, then we can settle for 
emailed responses. Just let me know. Thanks, Chaney!
 
1) What has SRS meant to the state of Sc in terms of its liquid waste work and other missions?
 
2) What do you feel you role is when it comes to SRS
 
3) Moving forward, what is your vision for the site and what are some of the concerns you have in terms of 
missions, budget, etc.?
 
4) Anything else you'd like to add? 
 
Derrek Asberry
SRS Reporter
803-644-2381
dasberry@aikenstandard.com
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